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Part of 

 

Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Summer 2, 2021 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term; 

however, children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 

reading, spellings and maths homework that are set. 

 
Art – Sculpture 

Use materials that you have at 

home to create a sculpture. You 

might use tin foil or paper in your 

house, or maybe materials from 

outdoors like sticks and stones! Be 

creative 

and take 

photos of 

your 

sculpture. 

 

Science – Magnets and 

Materials 

Find out the different ways 

magnets are used in our everyday 

lives. You may be surprised by 

the different things magnets are 

hidden in to work! Use 

photographs, 

drawings and / 

or writing to 

share your 

research.  

 

History – Prehistoric Britain 

Research more into what life 

was like during either the ice 

age, stone age, bronze age or 

iron age. Compare it to your life 

today – what differences are 

there? Think of what you eat, 

where you 

live and 

what you 

like to do. 

 

English 

Keep a log of the books you enjoy 

reading. You might take photos of 

the books and you reading them, you 

might write a review or choose your 

favourite book to write and draw 

pictures about.  

 

 

Music – Being Imaginative 

Can you create a performance to 

your favourite piece of music? 

Think about what you will wear 

and how you will move to express 

the music. Film or take 

photographs of your 

performance. 

 

PSHE – Changing Me 

Look at photographs of you and 

members of your family when 

you were a baby and / or young 

child. How have you changed? 

What changes have happened in 

your life, 

for example 

moving 

house or 

getting a 

baby sibling? 

 

The challenge work is due in Monday 12th July and we will have our homework challenge showcase 

where the children’s hard work can be celebrated with the rest of the class. The above menu details 

a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 

 

 

 



The children have their ‘Homework Challenge book’ to record their homework in if they wish. 

However, depending on the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework 

in a different way that doesn’t involve using their homework book.  

 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end 

of each term. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing the children’s 

fantastic work. 

 

Mrs Lopez 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


